April Bth 1939

R.J. Willis Esq.,

Dear Bob,

I want you to come down with me to the next meeting of
the Stamford Hill Branch of the League om Jjednesday mnext,
April 12th to deliver a short addres om Partition. I hope
you will be able to make it, I am leavimg for Ireland tonight
and will be baek on Wednesday next so you wont have any chance
of refusing it. (et in touch with Miss Kingston at this
office while I am sway. I shall probably he back about

8 p.n. on “ednesday next.

£11 the bext,

Yours sincerely,

Organising Secretary of Ghe
Anti-Partition of Ireland League,
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